
 

 

 

Recreation Updates: 

Wilsonville Wellness Fair 

 The Wilsonville Wellness Fair was held on Saturday July 14th from 9am to 1pm in 

Town Center Park. The event was the product of combining both the Holistic Health Fair 

and the Wilsonville Health Fair held in prior years.  

 The event featured a bike rodeo hosted by SMART, over 30 local health and wellness 

vendors, and several performances throughout the event including youth cultural dancers, 

tai chi demonstrations, and the Wilsonville Ukulele group.   
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Movies in the Park 

 The first movie of our movie in the park series, 

“A Dog’s Purpose”, was a success! The department 

received a $1000 sponsorship from Wilsonville 

Subaru for this years movie series. The event brought 

in more than 100 movie goers. Other films in the 

series include; Coco, Early Man, and Beauty & the 

Beast.  

 

Block Party Planning 

 The annual Wilsonville Community Block Party will be held on August 22nd in Town 

Center Park from 5pm—8pm. The adoption of this event by Parks and Recreation from 

the City Administrative offices has come with lots of planning and preparation. This year 

the event will feature singer Nate Botsford, food trucks, lawn games, rubber ducky races, 

and train rides for kids!  

 

Camps, Camps and more Camps! 

 June and July have been busy months for youth summer camps offered through 

Parks and Recreation. Over 150 kids in the months of June and July have participated  in 

some form of camp from Star Wars camp and outdoor adventure camps, to cheerleading 

and basketball camps. 

 

Board Updates: 

Parks and Rec. Advisory 

Board:  

 The Parks and 

Recreation Advisory board 

met this month on Thursday, 

July 26th to discuss final 

edits to the Boones Ferry 

Master plan. The board also 

discussed conceptual design 

plans for Frog Pond 

Community Park.   

 

Wilsonville Community 

Seniors Inc:  

 The WCSI continues to look for ways to increase fundraising for their Board and will 

be hosting their inaugural fashion show in the fall.  Additionally, the Board is exploring 

ways to partner with the Wilsonville PieceMakers Quilting group with the goal of 

expanding recognition and income for both.  
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Parks Maintenance Updates: 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Pruned vegetation at Kolbe Bridge in 

preparation for parking lot construction 

 Cleared all trails of low hanging branches 

 Pruned landscaping at Murase Plaza and 

Arrowhead Creek Drive 

 Prepared for and hosted a wide range of 

reservations and events including: Movies in 

the Park, Summer Sizzle Pickleball 

Tournament, NIKE Cup Soccer Tournament 

and WUFC Soccer Tournament 

 Added recycled wood chips to Murase Plaza embankment slide 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Topdressed soccer fields in Memorial Park 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


